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Welcome back to IME's Friday newsletter and happy weekend! Next week marks the
beginning of Hispanic Heritage Month, a month to celebrate and honor the cultures of

Hispanic and Latinx Americans. IME is celebrating Hispanic Heritage Month with a variety
of events, which you can read about below. Additionally, we are promoting the Center For

Social Change and Community Involvement, who are hosting a series of events
surrounding the upcoming election and social change.

 
For PDF versions and archives, visit the IME website or click this For PDF versions and archives, visit the IME website or click this linklink..

What's HappeningWhat's Happening

Here's what's in this week's IME Newsletter:

IME Events and NewsIME Events and News
The Collective, Kick Off BBQ
First-Generation Weeklies (Lunches and Mentorship Program)

Hispanic Heritage MonthHispanic Heritage Month
HHM List of Events
Call For Art
Community Cookout Dinner

More Events and NewsMore Events and News
New Program Launch: Bridge Builders
Ray Warren Symposium Sticker Design Contest
Ray Warren Symposium Race Monologues
Gender Studies Symposium: Community Planning Meetings

https://college.lclark.edu/student_life/multicultural_affairs/ime-newsletter/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=cjaffiliate&nav=27e5b3ee-fc77-450c-baab-da2da4e044ce


Join the Boba Party with VSA and Global Languages and Cultures LLC
Student Counseling Center: The Let Out

CSCCI Election and Social Change EventsCSCCI Election and Social Change Events
Voter Registration Drive
Social Change Dialogue
CSCCI Open House

IME Events and NewsIME Events and News

The Collective: Student Athletes ofThe Collective: Student Athletes of
Color Association BBQ Kickoff!Color Association BBQ Kickoff!

Sunday, September 22
1:00-3:00pm
Bottom of The Glade

Join The Collective in kicking off the school
year with a BBQ! Meet our new board,
reconnect with one another, and learn
about what the Collective is up to for this
upcoming academic year.

RSVPRSVP
HereHere

First Generation WeekliesFirst Generation Weeklies

Calling all First-Gen students (or any student who think they would benefit from First-Gen
programming)! Each week, IME will be hosting special events to bring this community
together. See our flyer to learn more!

September Events October & November Events

https://tinyurl.com/cwn6ybhc


Hispanic Heritage MonthHispanic Heritage Month

Celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month!Celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month!

Join the Hispanic Heritage Month Planning Committee in celebrating the beautiful cultures
within the Hispanic/Latine communities. See the flyer for our month-long list of events.

Call For ArtCall For Art

We hope to highlight student art that
celebrates Hispanic culture at an art
display in the Watzek Library! The display
will run from October 1 to October 18.
Submit your paintings, drawings, zines,
sculptures, or any other art that
celebrates Hispanic culture by SeptemberSeptember
18th at 8am18th at 8am.

Submit YourSubmit Your
ArtArt

https://forms.gle/bs2tPNUed5KJfqPy6


Community Cookout DinnerCommunity Cookout Dinner

Sunday, October 6
4:00-7:00pm
Holmes Main Lounge

Join us for our annual Hispanic Heritage
Month Community Cookout event.
Consider volunteering with food prep,
clean up or simply come hangout! Submit
your favorite Hispanic recipes for our
committee to consider cooking! Learn
more via RSVP link.

RSVP for Community CookoutRSVP for Community Cookout
DinnerDinner

 
More Events and NewsMore Events and News

 

New Program Launch: BridgeNew Program Launch: Bridge
BuildersBuilders

Tuesday, September 17
4:30-6:00pm
Fowler 353

Are you interested in volunteering with the
Immigrant and Refugee Community in
Portland? Come learn about our new
program, Building Bridges, which encourages
students to deepen their understanding of
immigrant and refugee issues alongside
volunteering with IRCO.

https://forms.gle/DyCbZrDvjKpRs5ZF9


RSVP For the InfoRSVP For the Info
SessionSession

Register for our Info Session/Dinner to learn
more and sign up!

Ray Warren Symposium StickerRay Warren Symposium Sticker
Design ContestDesign Contest

Are you interested in designing the next
sticker for this year’s symposium on race
and ethnic studies? Well, you’re in luck!
We are looking for current L&C students
to design a sticker that captures this
year’s theme of borders. Apply through
the Google form by Sunday, SeptemberSunday, September
15th15th. We look forward to seeing your
creative designs!

Submit Your DesignsSubmit Your Designs
HereHere

Ray Warren Symposium RaceRay Warren Symposium Race
MonologuesMonologues

The Ray Warren Symposium hosts the
Race Monologues event where BIPOC
students are invited to attend weekly
writing workshops that explore the
impact race has on our lives. Students
are given the choice of preparing an
artistic expression conveying their stories
at the symposium in November.

Please get in touch with us at
racemonologues@lclark.edu if you are
interested!

Learn More About RaceLearn More About Race
MonologuesMonologues

Gender Studies Symposium:Gender Studies Symposium:
Community Planning MeetingsCommunity Planning Meetings

Hello folks! If you would like to learn
more about the Gender Studies
Symposium and how to get involved, we
invite you to join our community planning
meetings.

https://lclark.givepulse.com/event/479061-bridge-builders-orientation-dinner
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSct5GnQ-cd__hmvJQDV_h8SkIMkooagM0WkCBO1w7sHaSS2Eg/viewform
https://college.lclark.edu/programs/ethnic_studies/symposium/race-monologues/


Meetings will be hosted Tuesday from
3:30-4:30 in Miller 414. Snacks will be
provided, and all are welcome :)

Our meeting dates for this semester are:
-September 17th (this coming Tues!)
-October 1st
-October 15th
-October 29th
-Dec 3rd

Learn More About the  44thLearn More About the  44th
Annual GSSAnnual GSS

Join the Boba Party with VSA andJoin the Boba Party with VSA and
Global Languages and Cultures LLCGlobal Languages and Cultures LLC

Saturday, September 14
4:00-6:00pm
Platt Main Lounge

Do you want to make your own boba and
matcha latte? Please join us at the Boba
Party. The event will happen in the Platt
Main Lounge from 4 pm to 6 pm on
Saturday, Sept 14th. Let's play board
games, boba bingo, watch movies, and
paint together! Everyone is welcome!!

RSVPRSVP
HereHere

 

Student Counseling Center: The Let OutStudent Counseling Center: The Let Out

Need to chat! Debrief about the day, week, or
month? Join Christabel, for the Let out from
5:30-6:30pm every 1st and 3rd Wednesday in5:30-6:30pm every 1st and 3rd Wednesday in
Lower Odell Rm 008!Lower Odell Rm 008!

https://college.lclark.edu/departments/gender_studies/symposium/44th-annual-gender-studies-symposium/
https://forms.gle/mXPpX3EViCueZn7f8


CSCCI: Election and Social Change EventsCSCCI: Election and Social Change Events

The Center for Social Change and Community Involvement is hosting a series of events
surrounding the upcoming election and social change. We encourage students to get
involved in their office and attend their events!

On Thursday, September 17Thursday, September 17, the Center is hosting a Voter Registration Day from 9am to
5pm. They will be tabling outside the Bon and in JR Howard Hall. This is an excellent way
to register to vote or to confirm that you are registered.

On Wednesday, September 18Wednesday, September 18, there will be a Social Change Dialogue from 11:50am to
1:00pm in Fowler 353. This is an opportunity to talk with your peers about your approach
to social change. Register at the link below.

On Thursday, September 19Thursday, September 19, the Center will be hosting an Open House from 4:00 to
6:00pm in Fowler 321.

Register for the Social ChangeRegister for the Social Change
DialogueDialogue

Visit the IME Suite on the 3rd floor of Fowler: 9-5pm Monday to FridayVisit the IME Suite on the 3rd floor of Fowler: 9-5pm Monday to Friday

Interested in submitting something to be added to theInterested in submitting something to be added to the
​IME Newsletter?IME Newsletter?

If you would like to submit something to be added to the IME newsletter, please fill out
the form below. The IME newsletter goes out every Friday morning. All submissions to

make it into the weekly newsletter must be done by Thursday at 8am or they will be put in
the next week's newsletter.

Submit to the IMESubmit to the IME
NewsletterNewsletter

Stay Connected with IME

 
Lewis & Clark College | 0615 SW Palatine Hill Rd. | Portland, OR 97219 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.givepulse.com/event/477236-Social-Change-Series-Dialogue-What-is-your-approach-to-Social-Change
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOWwbUN86AhBno3FbsKfhyJSsACABgvi2Rycwm5D8-qqNPEg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.instagram.com/ime_lc/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
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